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This Bullying No Way Week, we're asking
students, teachers, families and communities to
be bold and say something, be kind and support
someone, and be proud to take a stand against
bullying.

Students can be bold, kind and
take a stand to support others
being bullied. While parents
and teachers are there to
support children and young
people learn how to behave in a
positive way.

It takes courage to spark change.
Bullying is everyone's
responsibility. It takes a
community to be brave and
address bullying behaviours,
within and beyond the school
gate.

In our community and in our school,
we want a place where everyone
can belong, a place that celebrates
everyone, and where bullying is
never accepted.

It's Bullying No Way National Week of Action from 11 to 15
August, Week 4. The theme is Be Bold, Be Kind, Speak up.
During Week 4 we will focus on how to be kind, be bold and
speak up! 


